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VP-18 REUNION COMMITTEE

(Bob Hall)

5614 Sirius Court
Atlantic Beach, Florida 32233
---

Tel:  (904) 247-6649

Fax:  (904) 247-6616

Date:     November 20, 2007  

To:  All VP-18 Flying Phantoms and their Spouses

Subject: 2008 Bi-annual Reunion: 8-10 February 2008
Your VP-18 Reunion Committee (effectively a committee of one) is happy to announce our reunion plans for 2008.

We continue to be guided by your preferences for a bi-annual reunion located in Jacksonville.

Accordingly, your committee wishes to announce that our next VP-18 Reunion will be held on February 8, 9 & 10, 2008, at or near NAS Jacksonville.  In accordance with your preferences, we are planning to return to Whitey's Fish Camp, south of Orange Park, in casual Florida surroundings.  Weather permitting; we plan to gather on the porch at Whitey's for drinks and dinner, beginning about 5:00 PM, Friday, February 8, 2008.  This will be a good time to share old stories and meet shipmates that you may not have seen for years.
Beginning at 9:00 AM, on Saturday, February 9th, we will have arranged for breakfast at NAS JAX's 19th Hole (Mulligan's). In addition, we are again asking CPRW-11 to provide a professional update on VP activities in the Afghanistan and Iraq campaigns and new developments regarding the P-8 and redeployment plans for VP assets coming to Jacksonville from NAS Brunswick. There continue to be major changes in the VP community, its missions, locations, and aircraft.  The Commodore has been very gracious, in the past, to provide us with a very informative briefing.
Again in response to your votes of satisfaction from the survey and from your reactions from the 2006 reunion, we shall be returning on Saturday evening, February 9th to The Hilltop Restaurant and Club in Orange Park, for cocktails and dinner. Cocktails are to begin at 5:30 PM, with dinner scheduled to begin at 6:30 PM.  Unfortunately Jean Patterson, The Hilltop's owner, with whom we negotiated the 2008 contract recently passed away after a valiant fight against cancer. Her staff has agreed to carry on in her tradition of service with a great selection of entrees in The Hilltop's first floor paneled dining room.

Finally, we will arrange for another breakfast at the NAS JAX Nineteenth Hole on Sunday, February 10th, beginning at 9:00 AM, so everyone can get their final stories in before departing.
We hope that this familiar, yet informal program meets your expectations. It should provide the maximum opportunities for old friends to get together for conversation and fellowship.   We believe that by making the reunions every two years, rather than annually, we will have whipped up enthusiasm to be sure that you don't lose an opportunity to come and be with your old friends and shipmates, whom you haven't seen for at least two years.
Be sure to come. Bring your prized VP-18 pictures and memorabilia and we will put them on display at the Hilltop. The next reunion won't be before 2010.

Regards,

Bob Hall
For Your Reunion Committee
